## R. MICHAEL TURNIPSEED, P.E. Director

Department of Conservation and Natural Resources KENNY C. GUINN Governor Address Reply to:

1300 S. Curry Street Carson City, Nevada 89703-5202

> Phone: (775) 687-4370 Fax: (775) 687-4117 stparks@parks.nv.gov http://parks.nv.gov



DAVID K. MORROW Administrator

## DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION AND NATURAL RESOURCES DIVISION OF STATE PARKS

July 6, 2004

Diane L. Leipper, President Sierra Nevada Unit Wally Byam Carvan Club International P.O. Box 21481 Reno, NV 89515

Dear Ms. Leipper

Thank you for taking an interest in one of Nevada's State Parks. Dayton State Park, like many of Nevada's parks often is underappreciated. Not only did you take the time to write but you offered some very accurate observation about the park, as well as, a good suggestion for improving what we are currently offering park visitors.

A group camping area would be an excellent addition for Dayton Sate Park, especially if it would entice groups like yours in visiting more often. The problem with managing state parks but not recreating in them is that you often don't recognize what facilities the public would really use. Your suggestion for adding a group facility at Dayton and other parks areas is one that we will seriously consider.

Thanks again, for your comments I hope that you will continue to visit Nevada's parks and to offer suggestions as to how we can improve our services. I would love to attend one of your future meetings so that I could get some first hand suggestions from you and the members of your group.

Sin**ce**rely,

David K. Morrow Administrator

DM/avc 002 Dayton

Attachment

Cc:

Allen, Newberry, State Parks J. Stephen Weaver, State Parks

Brad Kosch, Carson Region, State Parks

Jean Murray, Dayton State Park